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DECR Chairman holds a meeting with
the representative of the Sovereign Order of Malta

in Russia
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DECR Communication service, 26.04.2023.

On April 26th, Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, Chairman of the Department for External Church
Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate, met with the head of the Sovereign Military Hospitaller Order of
Saint John of Jerusalem, of Rhodes and of Malta in the Russian Federation, Aimone di Savoia-Aosta.

Priest Andrei Titushkin, a member of the Secretariat of the DECR for far-abroad, and Anastasia
Grebneva, assistant to the head of the Representative of the Sovereign Military Order of Malta in
Moscow, also participated in the meeting.

Metropolitan Anthony warmly welcomed the high-ranking diplomat within the walls of the synodal
institution responsible for the international relations of the Russian Church.

The interlocutors discussed issues of mutual interest, including the future prospects of cooperation
between the DECR and the Mission.



At the end of the meeting the parties exchanged commemorative gifts.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90275/
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